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25th October 2024 
 
 
 
Director 
Consumer Policy Unit 
Market Conduct Division 
Treasury 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES   ACT   2600 
 
 
 

CONSULTATION ON THE TREASURY LAWS AMENDMENT BILL 2024: 
PRODUCT SAFETY REGULATION (EXPOSURE DRAFT) 

 
SUBMISSION FROM INFANT & NURSERY PRODUCTS ALLIANCE OF AUSTRALIA (INPAA) 

 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Treasury Laws Amendment Bill 2024: Product Safety 
Regulation exposure draft.  The short lead time to respond limits the depth of response but in principle 
INPAA supports the direction of the amended bill. 
 
INPAA strongly supports the enabling uptake of current Australian Standards and overseas standards 
as mandatory where no Australian Standards exist, provided there is no trade-off in consumer safety. 
 
This will be a major improvement, and we urge proceeding as soon as possible. 
 
INPAA believes that effective consultation needs to be undertaken where international standards are 
to be adopted in Australia.  Well understood processes used by Standards Australia provides a working 
model on how international standards can be adopted for Australia. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tim Wain 
Director 
 




